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June 26, 2017

Hon. Bill de Blasio
Mayor

City Hall

New York, NY 10007

Hon. James O"Neill
Commissioner

The Police Department
1 Police Plaza

New York, NY 10038

Fax & Mail Immediate Attention Required

Dear Mayor de Blasio and Commissioner O’Neill:

It was recently brought to my attention that the Trespass Affidavit Program (TAP) is currently
being “revamped™ and no longer an option for homeowners who wish to permit the NYPD to
patrol unwanted visitors on this property.

While I understand there may be some changes made to the program, 1 urge you to allow
homeowners to utilize TAP while the program review is occurring.

1 would appreciate your reviewing this matter and letting me know if TAP can continue to
operate.

Sincerely,

(7’/%

Tony Avella
State Senator
11* Senatorial District
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